From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 July 2014 21:23
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/00801/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:19 PM on 01 Jul 2014 from Mr Christopher Cullen.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Ltd Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Use of land for mixed use comprising equestrian training/competitions (use class D2) and agriculture, together with extension of existing vehicle parking area 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Christopher Cullen

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Shieling Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RG


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	As a local resident having lived in Sibford Ferris for 9 years and the wider area for much of my life both my wife and I fully support to the above proposal. In my experience countryside sports and pursuits have a critical role to play in the rural economy, offering diversity and variety as well as job opportunities. Those that enable this should be applauded. I am in no doubt that Swalciffle Park will continue to do an excellent job in organising these events, contributing positively to the local community with care and minimal disruption. Chris and Nicky Cullen 


